

The Misconsin Early Mustangers

"A FEW TO PRESERVE THE BEST"

November 30, 1980

The November meeting of The Wisconsin Early Mustangers was called to order at 7:37 P.M. by President Dick Doria.

The first order of business was the reading of the minutes and Treasurer's reports by Secretary/Treasurer Bob Wroblewski. Hearing no additions or corrections, they stood approved as read.

President Doria then welcomed new members and guests and asked that they introduce themselves to the membership.

The next order of business was old business.

Penny Ottow started with a report on the plans for our Christmas arty. It will be on December 13, 1980 at 3400 S. Mooreland Road.

Approximate cost would be \$3.00 per person or \$5.00 per couple. She then asked that people willing to help with the preperations meet with her after the meeting.

Dick Doria then announced that another order for club jackets would be placed during the next week and that order forms would be available after the meeting.

It was then announced that there would be a meeting of the Dinner/Meeting Committee after our regular meeting.

Next, Bob Beauparland gave a report on our spring trip to Dearbourn, Michigan. This will be a four day trip to start on May 14, 1981. More information about this will be in The Feedbag as it becomes available.

Under new business Dick Doria announced that two new items were available through our club. These include decals to be placed on the inside of our car windows. These can be purchased for \$1.00 each. The other item was a club "T" shirt. These are priced at \$5.00 each.

Bob Wroblewski then told the group that he might be able to obtain a Group Discount for B. F. Goodrich tires. More information on this will be in The Feedbag or will be given at the next meeting.

Discussion then turned to future activities for our club. Several ideas were given and included the following:

- 1) That we hold a car wash in the Spring.
- 2) Mike Long volunteered to obtain information on organizing and conducting a ralley.
- Bob Beauparland is working on obtaining information on the requirements for showing our cars at Northridge Mall.
- Mark Lien told members that he would be rebuilding some Mustangs over the winter. He said that he would like to put together a presentation on what is required to accomplish this.

Our next meeting will be January 26, 1981 at 7:30 P.M. at Wauwatosa Savings and Loan at 6400 S. 27 St., Oak Creek, Wisconsin.

It was moved, seconded and passed to adjourn at 8:10 P.M.

Fraternaly submitted,

Bob Wroblewski

Secretary/Treasurer